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September 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent 
 
I am delighted to let you know that the school has purchased a scientific calculator for your 
son/daughter. Your son/daughter will be issued with the calculator and be asked to sign to 
confirm they have received it. If your son/daughter loses the calculator there will be a cost to 
replace it. 
 
Your son/daughter will need to bring the calculator to every maths lesson as part of their 
standard equipment. Over the course of the year your son/daughter’s teacher will go over 
how use the calculator effectively. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Alex Heyes         Ms E O’Connor 
Head of Maths        Headteacher 
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